ATTENTION!

AS OF JANUARY 1, 2017 WE WILL NO LONGER MAIL ANY
CORRESPONDENCE FROM PREQUALIFICATION!! ALL
CORRESPONDENCE WILL BE EMAILED DIRECTLY TO THE
COMPANY’S EMAIL ADDRESS PROVIDED ON YOUR 2017
RENEWAL APPLICATION. HOWEVER, YOUR CERTIFICATE
OF ELIGIBILITY WILL BE MAILED DUE TO ITS CONFIDENTIAL
NATURE. ALSO PLEASE BE AWARE THAT THIS EMAIL
ADDRESS WILL BE POSTED ON OUR PREQUALIFIED
CONTRACTORS LIST ON OUR WEBSITE.

Thank you for your cooperation!



